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Sommario/riassunto This book contains accepted papers presented at ICEUTE 2020 held in
the beautiful and historic city of Burgos (Spain), in September 2020.
The 11th International Conference on EUropean Transnational
Education (ICEUTE 2020) has been a meeting point for people working
on transnational education within Europe. It has provided a stimulating
and fruitful forum for presenting and discussing the latest works and
advances on transnational education within European countries. After a
thorough peer-review process, the ICEUTE 2020 International Program
Committee selected 44 papers which are published in these conference
proceedings achieving an acceptance rate of 41%. Due to the COVID-19
outbreak, the ICEUTE 2020 edition was blended, combining on-site and
on-line participation. In this relevant edition, a special emphasis was
put on the organization of five special sessions related to relevant
topics as Role of English in Transnational Education and Teacher
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Training, Personalization and ICT: a Path to Educational Inclusion,
Innovation and Research Findings in Engineering Higher Education,
Practical Implementations of Novel Initiatives, and Innovation in
Computer Science Higher Education. The selection of papers was
extremely rigorous in order to maintain the high quality of the
conference, and we would like to thank the members of the Program
Committees for their hard work in the reviewing process. This is a
crucial process to the creation of a high standard conference, and the
ICEUTE conference would not exist without their help.


